
To Whom It May Concern: 

The proposed Crematorium in Smithers shall be a welcome addition to our community. This 
service would provide peace of mind for families when they are vulnerable after the loss of a 
loved one. This, end-of-life service is urgently needed to address the aging and growing 
demographic of Smithers, and the surrounding communities. Please accept the proof put forth 
by the proposers, that the modern technologies and science of cremation will have negligible 
impact on air quality and emissions in the Valley. The research and effort put into this proposal 
should be worth the recognition from our community. Please consider this application be 
approved.   

Taylor Koldyk 
4383 Quail St 
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